
Jan. 25th: Pajama Day  

Jan. 17th:  Silent Journey: Parent Curriculum Event @ 5:30 p.m. (Thursday) 

January 18th: Kindergarten workshop “Garden on the Road” (Room 2)  

Jan. 21st:   Human Rights Day—SCHOOL CLOSED (Monday) 

Jan. 26th:  Open House 10am-1pm (Saturday) 

Happy New Year  

Welcome back! 

We all want our children to think about others and do 

positive things for them. It’s easy for kids to 

concentrate on their own needs and forget that those 

they care about have needs too. That’s where parents and adults can help. We can 

encourage our children to be more aware of how they relate to others and how to 

feel good about their actions. The words we choose, the tone of our voices and 

other nonverbal cues we send contribute to the message of kindness. Please, thank 

you, you’re welcome: encouraging statements made to others convey a feeling that 

brings us close together.  

Science & Geography: Asia– animals, maps, food, traditions and flags. 

Unit Study: Cooking!  This month we are going to use some creativity with our 

cooking skills. Activities will include learning measuring terms, safety and health, 

pictorial presentations for recipes, weekly cookie bake and designing aprons to take 

home.   

Miss Carrie  Miss Kimber 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


